
  

Saint Joseph  

ROMAN CATHOLIC Church   

973-383-1985 

Schedule of Masses  

Weekdays 
 Monday and Tuesday at 8:00am 
Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday  

at 12:05pm 
 

Saturday (Vigil) at 5:00pm 

Sundays 
8:00am, 9:30am 11:30am and 6:00pm 

(All are in church)  
 

Misa en Espanol todos los Domingos  
a las 2:30pm 

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation   
 

Saturday 4:00pm-4:30pm 
 

 

Sacraments of Baptism, 

Marriage &  

Personal Appointments  

Please call the Parish Center 

May 8, 2016 

During the Month of May we honor our Blessed Mother,  
Queen of all the Saints! 



 

 

 
 

Our Parish Family is Served By  

 

Weekly Mass Intentions  

Father ST Sutton, Administrator 
973-383-1985 - FatherSTS@gmail.com 

 

Father Edward Davey, Pastor Emeritus 
 

Deacon Gerald Hanifan 
Deacon Alfred Kucinski 
Deacon Thomas Zayac 

 

Deborah Henegan, Director of Faith Formation  (Elementary) 
973-383-8413 - dehstjoesred@yahoo.com 

 

Sarah Samanns, - Director of Faith Formation (High School) 
973-940-0223 - sarahsamanns@outlook.com 

 

Kelly Dachisen, Director of Music Ministry 
jkdachisen@me.com 

 

Anne Lundgren, Office Manager 
973-383-1985 - stjoseph727@yahoo.com 

 

Karen Glowatski,  Office Assistant 
973-383-1985 - stjoseph727@yahoo.com 

 

 

TRUSTEES OF THE PARISH 
Dorothy Bosi, George Hayek,   

Gerard Woodring. 
 
 

         Saint Joseph Regional School 
               20 Jefferson Street - 973-383-2909 
                Mrs. Patricia A. Klebez, Principal 

Saturday 5/7    5:00pm For all Motherôs living and 
deceased of our Parish 

Sunday 
May 8th 

 

Seventh Sunday of  
Easter 

   8:00am 
 
 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
  
 
 

11:30am 
 
 
 
 

   6:00pm  

For all Motherôs living and 
deceased of our Parish 
 
 

For all Motherôs living and 
deceased of our Parish 
 
 

For all Motherôs living and 
deceased of our Parish 
 
 

For all Motherôs living and 
deceased of our Parish 

Monday 5/9    8:00am Intentions of Monsignor 
Robert Carroll 

Tuesday 5/10    8:00am Dan Coranoto 
Intentions of all Bishops 

Wednesday 5/11  12:05pm Emily Sipiorski 

Thursday 5/12 12:05pm Emilita Santa Colona 

Friday 5/13  12:05pm Heather Kerwick 

Saturday 5/14    5:00pm John Gorey 
Lois McDonald 

Sunday 
May 15th 

 

Pentecost Sunday 

   8:00am 
 
 
 

   9:30am 
 
 
 
  
 

11:30am 
 
 
 
 
 

   6:00pm  

Anthony Fusco 
 
 

Avelino Fernandez 
Intentions of the Kadar family 
 
 

Edmund Rowan Sr 
John McConathy 
 
 

Heather Kerwick 
Lucia Mangubat 

+ÌÛɯÜÚɯÙÌÔÌÔÉÌÙɯÐÕɯÖÜÙɯ×ÙÈàÌÙÚ 
ÛÏÌɯÍÖÓÓÖÞÐÕÎɯÔÌÔÉÌÙɯÖÍɯÖÜÙɯ×ÈÙÐÚÏɯ
ÍÈÔÐÓàɯÞÏÖɯÈÙÌɯÚÐÊÒɯÈÕËɯÐÕɯÕÌÌËɯÖÍɯÛÏÌɯ

+ÖÙËɀÚɯÏÌÈÓÐÕÎɯɯÏÈÕËȯɯ 
 

Susan Allanson, Ron Ayers, Fred Bender,  
Mary Benziger, Jennifer DiNardo, Ted Eis,  
Pat Fitzpatrick, Jessica Kirby, Kerri Knight,  
Peter Mahler, Betty Mastrelli, Karen Morrison,  
Greg Orvetz, Karen Orvetz, Michael Palumbo, 
Elizabeth Roberts, Michael Ryan, Carol Strand,  
Gerri VanRiper, Rosemary Woodring  

and Rita Zimich. 
 

Seventh Sunday of Easter – May 8, 2016 

The Sanctuary Lamp which burns near the 
tabernacle in church is the reminder  of 
our Lordôs presence in the Most Holy 
Eucharist, will burn in loving memory of:  

Dan Coranoto 

 
May he now be resting in the peace  

of the heavenly kingdom!  
 

 
 

The hosts and wine which will become the 
Holy Body and Precious Blood of our Lord, 

was given in loving memory of:  
 

Elizabeth & Paul 

Goettisheim 
 

May they also be resting in the  
joy of Godôs presence! 

 

WEEKLY REMEMBRANCE 

 

òOremus pro invicemó 

mailto:jkdachisen@me.com


Monday, May 9 
3:30pm Faith Formation Registration (Community Center) 

Wednesday, May 11 
All day School Science Fair (Community Center) 

Thursday, May 12 
All day School Science Fair (Community Center) 
1:00-2:00pm Legion of Mary (Parish Center) 

Saturday, May 14 
11:00-12:30pm Faith Formation Registration (Comm. Center) 

Sunday, May 15 
2:00pm Baptism Class (Parish Center)  
2:30pm Spanish Dinner (Community Center)  
3:30-5:00pm Squires (Parish Center) 
7:15pm Scouts (Parish Center) 

 

This weekõs events 

May 15, 2016 
Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11 
1 Corinthians 12:3b-7, 12-13 
Gospel of Saint John 20:19-23 

 

Weekend readings  

 

FAITH FORMATION GRADES 1-10 

 
 

PARISH WEEKEND DONATIONS 

May 1st Collection $7,010 
Campaign for Human Development $1,082 

 

Attendance: 713 

Thank you for your generosity! 

The following dates are the ONLY dates 
that you will be able to register your 

children for Faith Formation  
 

Monday, May 9 th at 3:30pm 
Saturday, May 14 th at 11:00am 
Thursday, May 26 th at 7:00pm 

 

 
Grades 1 through 10 for the coming 2016-17 
school year.  All registrations will take place in 
the Community Center . If you do not make one 
of these dates, you child/ren will not be 
accepted into Faith Formation this coming year.  
 
Unfortunately, Grandparents and relatives may 
not register their Grandchildren.  
   

Please note that Confirmation classes are for 
Catholic school children, home schooled children 
as well as children in public schools.  

 

Blood drive  

 
 
 
 
 

Don Bosco Council Knights of Columbus Blood Drive 
When:  Saturday, May 21st 

Appointment Times: 9:00am-1:30pm 
Where: Saint Joseph Churchôs Community Center 

 

Call 973-971-7444 for appointment 
 

 

6:00 PM MASS 

 

Right to life  

 

concert  

Starting Memorial Weekend, May 29th through Labor 
Day, September 4th, there will be NO 6:00pm Mass  
on Sunday.   The 6:00pm Mass will resume Sunday, 
September 11th. 

Sussex County Right to Life meeting will be held  
Thursday, May 19th at 7:00pm at Saint Joseph Parish  
Center, 22 Halsted Street, Newton.  Anyone interested in 
the defense of life is encouraged to attend.  For more  
information contact Dian Koster at 973-579-6001 or 
email ariandian96@gmail.com. 

On June 5th at 2:00pm in the Community Center, Saint  
Joseph Church is sponsoring a concert by Pushingstone 
Ministries, which includes our own Lori Malvey.   
Pushingstone Ministries is made up of local Catholic  
musicians who seek to spread Jesusô name through song, 
dance and poetry.  The concert is free with free will  
offering to the food pantry. 

 

Flea market  

 

Outdoor Flea Market  

Hosted by the Don Bosco  

Columbiettes #7784  

at Saint Paul Abbey, Route 206 Newton  

Saturday, May 21 st.   

Event is rain or shine, 9:00am -3:00pm.   

Contact: Catherine Testa at 973 -670 -1695 or 

Catlyn0221@gmail.com for more information.  



CHANGE OF MASS SCHEDULE 

Beginning Monday, June 6 th, Mass each day will be at 12:05pm. 
When I first arrived here in Newton, there was no Mass on Thursdays and immediately  
I added this Mass so that Mass would be celebrated every day of the week.  At this time 
it was discussed as to whether all the Mass times should be at the same time and after 
listening to many peopleõs opinions and suggestions, it was decided that Monday and 
Tuesday, Mass would remain at 8:00am and the rest of the week would be 12:05pm.   
 
Now, nearly 11 months later, it has been decided that all Masses will be celebrated at 
12:05pm during the weekdays.  This decision was made for the following reasons:  
1.) There are more people at the 12:05pm than at the 8:00am Masses.   
2.) There are other surrounding churches that offer a morning Mass.  
3.) No other parishes in the local area have a noon Mass.  
4.) Many people who work locally will be able to attend the 12:05pm during the week.  
5.) It will be easier to remember the Mass schedule as they will all be at the same time.  

WEDDINGS 

I have often heard from many a priest ñI would rather do 100 funerals, than do another wedding.ò  At first, one 
could easily be scandalized by such a statement made by a priest, especially when the Church seems to be always 
complaining that so many people are not being married in the church but choose a ñdestination weddingò or are 
simply married at Town Hall.  Nonetheless, please allow me give you a little background to a possible  
motive for such a comment. First and foremost, dealing with ñBridezillaôsò and ñMother-in-law-zillasò certainly 
might be on the top of the list, but let me share with you my personal experience over the past thirty years from 
both being behind the organ and singing and now as the official witness of the church and Celebrant of the  
Nuptial Mass.  Weddings have become more of a social event and the majority of people that come to a wedding 
usually meet at the reception and not at the church (which seems to be illogical as the couple are actually married 
in the church and not at the reception).  Over the years, people who married non-Catholics were either not  
allowed to be married in the church (or at least frowned upon by certain clergy) or they were married in the  
sacristies (that is why there are so many churches with huge sacristies).  With the permission and blessing of the 
bishop, these weddings are now celebrated regularly in the church proper.  However, as time passed, it seems  
(at least to me) that the wedding ceremony took on a huge commercial bend.  ñWedding Plannersò began popping 
up all over the country; these were people that you paid (good money) in order for them to make sure that your 
wedding was the best, most unique, colorful and usually expensive.  This philosophy of ñmoney can get you  
anythingò I think unfortunately crept into the church celebration as well. The only reality however, is that the 
churchôs donation is the least expensive thing a couple has to deal with when deciding to get married.   
Nonetheless, many people feel that they ñpayò for the use of the church and because they are paying, they get to 
make any and all decisions for this day, from the choice of Readings, music, decorations and yes even the  
celebrant.  The problem with this mindset and philosophy is that it does not recognize the truth that the Nuptial 
Mass (the Wedding Mass) belongs to the Church and not to the couple and not even to the priest.  Therefore, 
moving decorations, chairs and yes even the altar have all been requested (if not just done without the permission 
of the priest) at the time of a wedding.  ñBut we paid for the church, why canôt we do what we want?ò  Where did 
we fail these people?  Where did we fail the people that come to weddings and talk like they are in a reception 
hall?  Where did we go wrong when people bring water bottles, food, plastic containers and just leave them in the 
pew or worse just throw them on the floor of the church?  Maybe because so many people that come to weddings 
(and certainly NOT all) are not use to being in a church setting (unfortunately including the couple) that they do 
not know how to behave properly in the Lordôs House!  Although I enjoy celebrating funerals (see my last  
article) I also enjoy celebrating weddings too.  Maybe because one of my hard rules is that I only speak with the 
bride and groom and not their mothers, their mother-in-laws, their wedding planners.        é.to be continued... 



 

 

 

Parish Council members  

 

Columbiettes may crowning  

 

Mission trip  

We will be handing out Faith based 
bracelets and bookmarks after all the 
Masses the weekend of May 21st and 
22nd.  Your donation will help support 
the great group of teens going on their 
Mission Trip to Charlotte, NC this 
summer where they will help  

residents in need as well as spend time developing their faith.  
All money collected will help pay for their trip and travel  
expenses. 

On Sunday, May 1st at the 11:30am Mass on the Feast of 

Saint Joseph the Worker, our patron feast day, Saint  

Joseph Church re-instituted the Parish Council and the 

following individuals were officially installed for a period of 

three (3) years: (L-R: 1st row: Gregory LeFrois, Trustee  
Dorothy Bosi, Cathy Roy, Anne Savacool, Kathy Modrow, 

Christopher Madrid, Donald Kimble, Thomas Glowatski, 

(2nd row) Joseph Ryan, James Finan, the altar servers Jesse  

Germano, Ryan Cordero, Thomas Germano and Trustee 
George Hayek with Deacon Tom Zayac and Father ST.  
(Absent was Eugene Emering).  


